

MARIO M. CUOMO

Dear Rabbi Schneier:

For the past 26 years, the Appeal of Conscience Foundation under your leadership has been in the forefront of the battle for religious freedom, for human rights and for human dignity.

At the Annual Dinner on October 10, 1991, you will be honoring Secretary of Defense Dick Cheney for his contribution to the international community in helping to repel aggression and tyranny. You will also be honoring Foreign Minister Hans-Dietrich Genscher as one of the architects of the European community and Kay Whitmore for his commitment to quality education in America. These honorees have by their brilliant leadership and personal commitment helped to advance the noblest ideals of the Appeal of Conscience Foundation – the advancement of tolerance, religious pluralism and the crafting of a more equitable and just society.

With best wishes for a successful dinner.

Sincerely,

Mario M. Cuomo

Rabbi Arthur Schneier President Appeal of Conscience Foundation 119 West 57th Street New York, New York 10019